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Notice of Road Closure 
 
 
 
 
 

Please be advised that the bridge over the AuSable River on State Street, 
also known as the Back Bridge, will be closed temporarily. The bridge will 
be closed to all traffic and a detour route will be established.   
 
The closure is slated for October 8, 2018 for approximately 2 weeks. 
 

All businesses that are located in that area will be open.  
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